You do have up to a month to supply the information, but the longer you
leave it, the longer it will be before you receive any more benefit. If you do
not respond within a month your benefit will be cancelled from
05/06/2008. If you have been paid benefit after that date, you will have
to repay it.

Yours sincerely

Intervention Team

XACICDWP.dot



